Bill Schutt

From: Michelaire Medor <michelaire.medor@ineos.com>

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 9:54 AM

To: Stan Boling

Cc: Sasan Rohani; Bill Schutt; Nigel Falcon

Subject: RE: INEOS Tax Abatement Annual Report for Indian River County Faciliy

We have 4 employees left at the plant for 2017. | don’t think that we will meet the criteria for 2017 tax abatement.

Thanks,
Michelaire

From: Stan Boling [mailto:sboling@ircgov.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 4:32 PM

To: michelaire.medor@ineos.com; Nigel Falcon

Cc: Sasan Rohani; Bill Schutt

Subject: INEOS Tax Abatement Annual Report for Indian River County Faciliy

Please verify the status of the INEOS plant and what number of employees are currently at the plant. Do you anticipate
meeting tax abatement criteria and filing an annual report? Thanks............... Stan Boling, IRC Community Development
Director
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